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Statement from OMB Director Shaun Donovan:

Budgetary Impact Analysis for Executive Order Entitled
“Wildland-Urban Interface Federal Risk Mitigation”

The proposed order would require agencies to take certain proactive steps to enhance the
resilience of buildings that are owned by the Federal Government and are located on Federal
land against the impacts of wildfire. This executive order would have a de minimis impact on
costs and revenues to the Federal Government. The benefits of this executive order include
improving the resilience of larger Federal buildings to wildfire and reducing risks to the lives of
persons who would be affected by wildfire impacting Federally-owned buildings. Implementing
this executive order would have a de minimis impact on mandatory and discretionary obligations
and outlays, as well as on revenues to the Federal Government, in the 5-fiscal year period
beginning in fiscal year 2016. Agencies anticipated to be impacted by this executive order
include the U.S. Departments of Agriculture and Interior.





